
 

  BOILING SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL 

Daily Bulletin 

 

Monday, May 23, 2022 

General Announcements:                                                     

1. Graduation Practice!!!!  Practice will be Wednesday, 

May 25th at 8 a.m. until finished.  Seniors report to the main 

gym at 8 a.m. (leave campus when finished)  

****ATTENDANCE IS MANDATORY!**** 

 

2. Senior Notes can be found at this link:  

https://bsh.spart2.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=58787&pag

eId=12286113   

  

3. Senior Cap and Gown Pictures:  Any senior who ordered Cap 

and Gown Photos through the on-campus photoshoot, your 

photos are in.  Come by the front office to pick up.  

https://bsh.spart2.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=58787&pageId=12286113
https://bsh.spart2.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=58787&pageId=12286113


4. Seniors who received a honors and awards invitation 

in the mail, please stop by C210 in between classes to pick up 

your tickets. 

 

5. Senior Awards:  Seniors Awards will be Tuesday, May 24th at 

6:30 p.m.  This activity will be held at the Boiling Springs 

High School Stadium.  All individuals who have received an 

honor cord and those receiving an award will be invited.  Only 

invited seniors will attend and should report to the main 

BSHS campus no later than 6 p.m.   Invited seniors will 

receive 4 tickets for their family members to be used only in 

the event of inclement weather and the event will be live 

streamed on our YouTube channel. 

 

6. Registration for our Summer Driver Education Class is now 
open.  Please see the attached brochure for more information.  
Space is limited to the first 30 students to register. 
 
https://cdn5-
ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_58703/Im
age/Student%20Resources/2022%20Summer%20Dr%20Ed
%20Registration.pdf 
 

7. 2022/2023 Sports Physical Information:  The Orthopaedic Doctors at 
Prisma Health will begin giving Sports physicals for the next school year 
on April 4 thru the end of June.  You may pick up a packet in the front 
office at the main campus.  Bring that completed packet to the Training 

https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_58703/Image/Student%20Resources/2022%20Summer%20Dr%20Ed%20Registration.pdf
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_58703/Image/Student%20Resources/2022%20Summer%20Dr%20Ed%20Registration.pdf
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_58703/Image/Student%20Resources/2022%20Summer%20Dr%20Ed%20Registration.pdf
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_58703/Image/Student%20Resources/2022%20Summer%20Dr%20Ed%20Registration.pdf


Office to schedule an appointment  (these must be made with the 
training office).  The cost of the physical is $10 and it will be given at the 
Steadman Hawkins/Prisma Health Spartanburg Office.  If you have 
any questions you may contact Laurie James at 
Laurie.James@prismahealth.org  
 

8. If you signed up to take AP History next year you will need to attend a 

meeting on Tuesday, May 24th at 3:30 p.m. with Mr. Simmons in room 

D220. 

 

9. Beginning on Monday, April 18th, there will only be two entry points for 

students into each building at the beginning of the day.  Students may 

enter the Freshman Academy through the cafeteria or front entrance.  

In the new building, bus riders and drivers may enter through the 

courtyard gate or through the front entrance by the Bulldog statue.  We 

have had entirely too many students crossing the road between the two 

buildings while we have buses and other traffic entering and exiting 

campus.  This has become a significant safety risk.  There will be no 

access to the new building through the Band Hallway or through the 

Gym/Auditorium entrance.  Students are not to open any side doors to 

allow others entry to the buildings.  As a reminder, students are to enter 

and remain in the building where their first block class is held. 

 

 

 

  Club Announcements:  
1. The 21-22 Literary magazine is in house and available for direct 

purchase!  Magazines are $10 and available in room B115.  

mailto:Laurie.James@prismahealth.org


Please support BSHS artists, photographers and writers with 

your purchase! 

 

  Sports: 

All Home games require Online Tickets for All Sporting 

Events!! 

***Join us for FCA every Friday morning in the Auditorium beginning 
at 7:15 a.m.*** 

1. Basketball weightlifting will be held after school every Tuesday 

thru Thursday. 

2. BSHS Spring Girls Volleyball will practice the first 3 weeks in May 

on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 3:30 to 5:15 p.m. in the 

BSHS gym.  You must clear planet high school.  This is for 7th grade 

and up who are current students in D2 Schools.  See or email 

Coach Elliott with questions. 

3. If you are interested in being part of the BSHS Swim Team for next 

fall, please see Coach Peden in C110.  Swimming is a great way to 

cross train and get in shape for other sports!  Don’t miss this 

opportunity to get involved in athletics at Bulldog Nation! 

 


